
 

VISVA-BHARATI 
SANTINIKETAN 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Ministry of Human Resource Development, Department of Higher Education, Government of 

India has initiated “Scheme for Promotion of Academic and Research Collaboration (SPARC)” 

for promotion of collaborative research projects with reputed Research Institutes and 

Universities in selected countries.  

Second call for submission of proposal under SPARC is notified by SPARC Cell, IIT, KGP 

starting from 1st September, 2019 to 31st October, 2019. This time there will be a special 

emphasis on Social Sciences and Humanities.  

Please visit website for more details: https://sparc.iitkgp.ac.in/ 

 

                 
 (Souvik Ghosh) 

Professor, PSB 

Institute Coordinator, SPARC Committee 
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